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IIAC Paper No. 1/2002
INFORMATION INFRASTRUCTURE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Review of the Electronic Transactions Ordinance

Purpose


This paper seeks Members’ views on the review of the Electronic Transactions Ordinance (ETO) (Cap. 553). 

Background
2.

The ETO was enacted on 5 January 2000.  All the provisions of the Ordinance came into operation by April 2000.  We consulted Members on the Electronic Transactions Bill in July 1999 and briefed Members on the enactment of the ETO in February 2000.  We are committed to review the ETO 18 months after its enactment to ensure that Hong Kong has the most up-to-date legal framework for the development of e-business.  In the course of the review, we will take into account the experience gained since the operation of the ETO, technological advancement, social changes and international e-business development.  

3.

As a first step, we have conducted an internal review within the Government covering all bureaux and departments.  A set of preliminary proposals has been formulated to update and improve the ETO.  Our next step is to consult the public.  
Consultation

4.

Accordingly, we published the consultation paper at the Annex through the web site of ITBB (www.info.gov.hk/itbb) on 4 March 2002.  A press release has also been issued.  As the subject is quite technical in nature, we have written directly to organisations which have an interest in the ETO, e.g. IT industry organisations, e-business related organisations, the legal profession, other professional bodies, universities and other related bodies, etc to actively solicit their views on the review.  The consultation period will last until 30 April 2002.  

Advice Sought

5.

We would like to seek Members’ views on the review.  Members may also forward detailed comments to the Information Technology and Broadcasting Bureau by 30 April 2002.  

Information Technology and Broadcasting Bureau
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